
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject Maths Date: 21.4.23 

 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

I hope everyone has had a lovely Easter break. It was lovely to see the sunshine!  Well done 

to all the budding Easter artists who sent in their Eggcellent egg creations at the end of 

last term – they truly were Beyond Eggpectation! 

 

   

PE: We will continue to have outdoor PE on WEDNESDAY. Indoor PE will be on Monday. 

Please send appropriate kit for both indoor and outdoor PE. 
 
 

 

Curriculum: 

In English we have started our new unit on Fiction writing. We are looking at a traditional 

story called ‘The King of Fishes’.  We shall learn the features and SPaG necessary to write 

our own story. We shall study new vocabulary and use a dictionary to find the definitions of 

our words and then use them in our own work. We started with a ‘cold write’ on Monday and 

will end with a ‘hot write’ -assessment piece at the end of the unit.  

Topic for the term is Emperors and Empires. This week we looked at the timeline of the 

Roman Empire. In science we are studying plant nutrition and reproduction. We had a lovely 

walk around the school grounds; dug up some weeds and observed how the blossom on the 

trees will turn into fruit. In Maths both year groups are covering Fractions.  Year 3 have 

been learning about the denominator and numerators of unit fractions and non-unit 

fractions. Year 4 have partitioned a mixed number and completed number lines with mixed 

numbers. 

 
HOMEWORK: 

   

Homework is a maths worksheet on fractions to consolidate this week’s learning. 

  

Thank you. 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by: 28.4.23 

 


